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NOTICE - 

CMIE Industry Outlook 
 

 

Dear Students, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you about an 

important update regarding the accessibility of the CMIE Industry Outlook.  

Recently, our institution has been making extensive use of the CMIE Industry 

Outlook, which has proven to be an invaluable resource for research and 

analysis. However, due to our high usage, we have exceeded the annual limit of 

15,000 hits set by CMIE for our subscription. 

We promptly reported this issue to CMIE, and we are pleased to announce that 

they have been responsive to our request. We are delighted to inform you that 

CMIE has extended our hits limit, and as a result, the CMIE Industry 

Outlook is now fully accessible again. 

 

 

 

 
Asst. Director 

Pune Institute of Business Management 


